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Dear Committee Members,  

Electoral laws should require voters to show photo id before they are given the opportunity to 
complete a ballot paper, in order to reduce the risk of voter fraud. Further, an electronic system of 
voting should be introduced, in order to reduce the time it takes for a person to vote.  

Thank you, Julian Richards 


